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ou won’t want to miss this year’s Washington State SAF
annual meeting in Leavenworth featuring the theme of

Shared Stewardship.
Hosted by the Mid-Columbia Chapter, the meeting will

feature two field trips, a dynamic general session program,
networking time, and recognition of colleagues, all for the
affordable price of $250. This registration rate is all-inclusive
and covers attendance at all meeting sessions; refresh-
ments; two field trips; Monday night Icebreaker; Tuesday
breakfast, lunch, and banquet;  and Wednesday breakfast
and lunch. Add $25 if registering after March 23.

The meeting will feature demonstrative engagements
that illustrate federal, state, tribal, and private landscape-
scale approaches resolving forest health and wildfire hazard
risk problems. The “cross-boundary-centric” agenda fea-
tures coordinated investments and outcome-based actions
that have increased the pace and scale of management
treatments near Leavenworth and Lake Wenatchee—areas
prioritized by the Washington State Forest Action Plan and
the Okanogan-Wenatchee Forest Restoration Strategy—that
are at a scale sufficiently meaningful to make a dent, and
are conceptually transferrable benefiting other transbound-
ary collaborations. 

We hope to stimulate future collaboration and invest-
ments with stakeholders to reduce fire risk, and improve
forest health conditions, while being considerate toward
social and cultural priorities across shared landscapes in
ways never done before, such as implementation of the
Good Neighbor Authority and Tribal Forest Protection Act.

The meeting opens in late afternoon on April 6 with an
evening icebreaker, and Foresters’ Fund and WSSAF
Foundation raffle. The WSSAF executive committee will

meet at 3:00 p.m. Sponsorship and exhibitor opportunities
are also available. 

Tuesday, April 7, will include a morning general session
featuring Vicki Christiansen, Chief, US Forest Service, and
George Geissler, State Forester, and others as they set the
stage for the meeting theme. After lunch, attendees will load
up vans and depart for Lake Wenatchee to view the Upper
Wenatchee Pilot Project. The day winds down back at the
Enzian with an awards celebration and talk by noted author
Jack Nisbet. 

The indoor general session program resumes on April 8
with a talk and panel on the role of partners in sharing
stewardship. The group then once again takes to the field
for lunch at Red-Tail Canyon Farm and a talk by family for-
est owners Ross and Marianne Frank. The next stop will be
to Chumstick Project Sunitch/Spromberg Canyon to view
nearby Leavenworth projects before returning to the hotel.

For additional information and to register, visit
www.forestry.org and click on the WSSAF annual meeting
icon. Registration questions can be directed to Melinda
Olson, melinda@ forestry.org, 503-224-8046; general annual
meeting questions can go to General Chair Andy Perleberg
at andyp@wsu.edu.  ◆

Still Time to Register
for April 6-8 WSSAF
Annual Meeting
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One of the stops on Wednesday’s field trip is to
Red-Tail Canyon Farm. Here, owner Ross Frank proudly
displays his affiliations as a certified Tree Farm and a
founding member of the forest collaborative Chumstick
Wildfire Stewardship Coalition.


